
11th Grade Pathways 
 

Welcome 11th graders! This is going to be a very exciting year!! You have so many opportunities 
available, we wanted to give you a few reminders. 
 
We hope you completed a job shadow last year. If not, there is still time! We recommend you complete 
one before your Mentorship. By now, you should have also submitted at least  four  reflections into your 
PathwayManager account. The new senior project rubric requires you to upload your reflections each 
year.  You will have until October 25th to upload any past reflections from 9th and 10th grade. After 
October 25th, you will not be able to add prior grade level reflections.  

● Refer to the new Senior Project rubric and please note that if your four reflections are not 
updated, you will lose points on your presentation 

 
This year we hope you take advantage of: 

● Completing a 20-hour mentorship -  All directions and steps to complete a mentorship are on 
Pathway Manager under the mentorship tab. 

● Attending one of more career expo’s.(Remember, you must register to attend.) 
● Continuing to explore electives and courses that focus on your strengths 
● Attending Pathway trips 
● Joining a club or activity 

 
In PathwayManager: 

● Be sure to upload your last required reflection.  
● Take a few minutes to read the directions on how to submit your Mentorship. You will need to 

send in a proposal, complete a signed contract and upload a mentorship reflection (this does not 
count towards your five required reflections).  

● Send a meeting request to Mrs. Tarlo if you need help finding a mentorship or have any questions 
about the process. 

○ Make sure your e-mail and phone number is updated on your Profile in PathwayManager! 
 
Next year, you will present your senior project. For those juniors who finish their mentorship early you can 
present in the Spring. The more you do now to prepare, the easier it will be to present. All of your  clubs, 
activities, events, job shadows and mentorships will reflect in your presentation. Make sure you are 
keeping track of everything in PathwayManager as it will help you when it comes time to organize for your 
presentation. You can add any experience such as a speaker you heard, a career expo you attended or 
an experience that helped you to discover a strength about yourself into the “Points of Pride” tab in 
PathwayManager. 
 
Have a great school year! 
The Pathway Team 
 
Staff that can help you: 
5th Block Teacher 
Job Shadow - Mr. Darcy B108 
Mentorship - Mrs. Tarlo A112 
Pathway Director - Mr. Haines - A112 
Guidance Counselor -11/12 counselors: Mr. Overberger (A-G), Mr. Barber (H-O), Mrs. Grant (P-Z) 
Pathway Coordinators: Mr. Olenick (A 220), Mrs. Ruch (A258) Mrs. Lavely (A347) , Mr. Marjoriam 2nd floor SS 


